
Lisa Smith 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01168-2022 

From: 

Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 3:53 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: {BULK} I support Environmental utilities efforts 

Importance: Low 

Good Afternoon : 

Please place this email in Docket #20200226. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl .us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: eu777offices@gmail.com <eu777offices@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2022 3:30 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
<Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 
Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Commission Clerk <CommissionClerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: {BULK} I support Environmental utilities efforts 
Importance: Low 

I Leslie Durrance support the environmental utilities efforts to convert septic to sewer. 

Sent from my !phone! 
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